



PETAWAWA MILITARY FAMILY RESOURCE CENTRE

Centre de ressources pour les familles des militaires de Petawawa

21 October, 2019

Canada Company
Toronto Dominion Centre, TD Bank Tower
66 Wellington St. West
PO Box 314, Suite 3100
Toronto ON
M5K 1K2

Dear Mr. Goldring,

On behalf of the board and staff of the Petawawa Military Family Resource Centre, I would like to express our appreciation for your most recent contribution. The on-going support that Canada Company has shown our Agency allows us to continue to provide enhanced services for the Canadian Armed Forces families at Garrison Petawawa.

Over the years, your donations have allowed us to: subsidize costs for casual child care, provide emergency and respite care for families of deployed soldiers, host retreats for the care givers of ill and injured CF members and families with special needs, provide employment support for military spouses, and support military family members with enhanced mental health services.

Please accept this small gift as a token of our appreciation. These photos represent concrete examples of the impact your donations have made on our military families.

Your contributions, and the important role that you play connecting businesses with the Canadian Forces, continue to positively impact local military members and their families. Military families truly are the 'Strength Behind the Uniform' and we, and those we serve, deeply appreciate your thoughtful donation.

With warm regards,

Claudia Beswick Executive Director Petawawa MFRC